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Cedar Mathers-Winn <cedar@adventurescientists.org>

Water quality project, Loxahatchee River 

Huffman, Jessica <jhuffman@sfwmd.gov> Tue, Mar 16, 2021 at 2:21 PM
To: Cedar Mathers-Winn <cedar@adventurescientists.org>

Cedar,

 

Thank you for the information.  I do not think a permit from the District is needed for your research
and sampling activities if there will be no proposed construction of structures
(temporary/permanent) or wetland/other surface water resource impacts (dredge/fill). For example,
if you needed to construct a dock or sampling platform in the river, this would likely need a permit
and a separate sovereign submerged lands authorization from the Division of State Lands.
However, it appears what you are proposing will have no impacts and a permit would not be
required.

 

Thanks,

 

JESSICA HUFFMAN

Environmental Analyst 2

Environmental Resource Bureau | Regulation
Division

South Florida Water Management District

316 NW 5th Street.,  Okeechobee, FL 34972

Phone: (863) 462-5260, x3018

jhuffman@sfwmd.gov

[Quoted text hidden]

https://www.google.com/maps/search/316+NW+5?entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:jhuffman@sfwmd.gov

